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To: Mayor Miller and City Council 

From: Kevin Trewhella 

Date: January 5, 2023 

Department: Water and Wastewater 

 

Water and Wastewater operations is working to cut cost wherever possible.  

Collections Systems and water distribution system improvements will be 

ongoing every month.   

Working on installing Variable Frequency Drives at Water Treatment plant, to 

lower energy costs and extend the life of the motors and pumps. 

 

 

 

 

Have a great week! 

 

Kevin Trewhella 

 

 

 

 


